
Head Teacher Message

Upcoming Dates

26th March – Art Exhibition 
Open Evening 3:30 – 4:15*

27th March – Yr 4 River trip*
28th March – Yr R Traditional 

Tales Dress Up Day
31st March – Easter Bunny 

Sponsored Bounce*
1st & 2nd April  – Parents’ 

Consultations for Yr R – 6*
2nd, 3rd & 4th April – Parents’ 
Consultations for Nursery*

*please see email for more information 

Friday 21st March 2025

Attendance

This week’s attendance figures

Whole school attendance: 
92%

Class % Class %

Tower 94 Golden Gate 96

Westminster 92 Lions Gate 91

Severn 90 Manhattan 97

Clifton 91 Ikuchi 89

Jubilee 98 Anji 91

Tyne 88 Auckland 93

Amb 90 Sea Cliff 90

Sponsored Read

Art Week 
In school this week, we have been expanding and 

developing our artistic knowledge and skills. Each year 
group has focused on an artist or style of art. The children 
have been producing their own version using the skills and 

techniques used. 

We have been exploring a range of
different artists including abstract artist 
Piet Mondrian, Japanese contemporary 
artist Yayoi Kutsama and the island artist 
Jonathan Lam. 

There have been some 
wonderful creations and we 
can’t wait to show them off 
next week at our open 
gallery! 

We would like to say well done and thank you to all the 
pupils, parents, carers, friends and family members that 
were part of the sponsored read. Together, you raised a 

whopping £2,692! Wow!

This money will go towards the purchase of new books, to 
support literacy development and foster a love of reading.

We always welcome donations of books for our Reception 
classes. If you have any gently used books that you no 

longer read at home, you are very welcome to drop them 
at the school office, and we will be delighted to put them 

to good use. Thank you again for all your support.

A huge thank you to 
everyone who donated
and wore amazing red 
outfits for Comic Relief!

Your generosity and vibrant spirit are 
making a real difference.

So far we have raised a fantastic £179!

It has been a busy week at school with assessments and lots of 
creative art work. The weather has been kind to us too. It has been 

lovely to see the children running around in the sunshine at 
playtimes. 

Our year 1 children visited St Peter & St Paul’s Church this week. 
Thank you to the church community for making this visit possible 

and enjoyable for the children.

A big well done too, to our girls and boys football team - they did 
themselves and our school proud competing in the finals! 



CONGRATULATIONS & WELL DONE!

Our stars this week are: 

Noah Ayra

Harry Madison

Idris Ilayda

Riley Taylor

Ronnie Dylan

Luca Zach


